
Chancellor's Office State Budget 
Workshop 

 

 

The College Finance & Facilities Division of the Chancellor’s Office will be presenting 
two workshops on the 2019-20 State Budget. These workshops will cover information 

on the Student Centered Funding Formula implementation, an overview of the 2019-20 
apportionments, and budget requests for 2020-21. 

Come and hear from the Chancellor’s Office about how the finalized State Budget will 
affect your planning process and get your questions answered at the annual 

Chancellor’s Office Budget Workshop. 
 

 

 
 

Workshop Dates & Locations 

Click each city for full details and registration. 

Sacramento: July 22, 2019 
Sheraton Grand Sacramento 

Irvine: July 25, 2019 
Hotel Irvine 

 

 

 
 

Who Should Attend?  

Chief Executive Officers 
 

Chief Business Officers 
 

Business Services Administrators 
 

Budgeting and Accounting Staff 
 

Auditors 
 

Staff involved in budgeting 
 

https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=47913413&msgid=104193&act=ZMYN&c=1735093&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fstbudgetsac.eventbrite.com
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=47913413&msgid=104193&act=ZMYN&c=1735093&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fstbudgetirv.eventbrite.com

